
Bulletin Assemblers 
Looking for a way to get involved? Join the bulletin assembling 
team on Thursdays at 12:30pm. This wonderful group helps as-
semble the bulletin each week and clean up the sanctuary. For 
more information or to get involved, please contact Sally Uhler  
(727) 796-7563. 

—Around Northwood— 

ANNOUNCEMENTS—September 4, 2016 
WELCOME GUESTS 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 
for worship and service here. Each week’s sermon is 
available for you in a printed booklet in the narthex as 
well as  a video on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org. To learn more about our church 

we have our Discovering Northwood class Sunday, September 25 
in room 4 of the Christian Education Building from 10:45am-
12:00pm. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
pastor, Rev. E. Chris Curvin at chriscurvin@northwoodpc.org or 
Tracy Donovan at communications@northwoodpc.org or the 
church office 796-8090. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Northwood Photo Group 
Please join us for our monthly meeting at 7 p.m. 
Tuesday, September 13, in rooms 13-15 here 
at Northwood Presbyterian Church. Anybody inter-
ested in photography is welcome to attend, beginner 
or expert. Questions? Contact David Lawrence 
a t  david@primeimagesinc .com  or  Curt is  Krueger 
at curtis.krueger@gmail.com. 

Fun! Friends! Friday! 
Ren Crew 2nd Friday Fellowship will meet on September 9 at 10:30 
in rooms 9 &11. The theme for this year is “Windows to the 
World.” Eleanor Cicerchi will open our first window as she shares 
her experience “Safari through Serengeti, Africa.” Following the 
program we will enjoy lunch at Red Lobster. Come join us as we 
share fun with friends, old and new. If you have any questions 
please contact Pastor Paul at 796-8090 or paul@northwoodpc.org.  

Congregational Meeting 
A meeting of the Congregation will be held at Noon on Sunday, Sep-
tember 18th, the purpose of which is to elect two members of the con-
gregation to serve on the Church Nominating Committee. Current 
members of the Nominating Committee are current Ruling Elders, 
Bailey Shields and Ray Spigarelli and church member, David Hamil-
ton, who was elected by the congregation this past January. We cur-
rently have two candidates willing to serve, who will be named prior 
to our meeting.  

Honey, We Shrunk the Kids (Library) Part 3 
Many of our NPC children participate in our children’s choirs. All 
three of the children’s choirs sing during worship once a month 
and often dress in their choir robes. These robes are now being 
stored in the children’s library. Next time you assist your child in 
dressing in their robe for worship, take a few minutes to see what 
our library has to offer! Stop by and “Check it Out”. 

Beth-El Shoe Sunday 
Many thanks to the Northwood church family from the Beth-El 
farm workers ministry and NPC’s Beth-El Shoes Leadership Team. 
Through your generous participation in Beth-El Shoe Sunday, 440 
pairs of shoes were donated, along with $50 in donations. Once 
again, Northwood has embraced the biblical understanding that 
God blesses us in many wonderful ways, so that we may in turn 
glorify our Lord and experience the joy of sharing those blessing 
with others.  Thank you for sharing the love of Jesus in this way! 

Hurricane Ministry 
The Deacons’ Hurricane Ministry, currently coordinated by Sue Mi-
skiewicz, serves the church by tracking storms and keeping members 
updated on storm activity and evacuation plans. Sue is also recruiting 
volunteers to host church members in their homes who may become 
displaced during an evacuation. Likewise, members who live in 
evacuation zones are encouraged to contact Sue if they anticipate 
needing shelter during a storm.  Sue can be reached at 799-6767 or 
susan.miskiewicz@yahoo.com. In the event of a storm where travel 
warnings have been issued for our area, our church policy requires a 
closure of our offices and a cancellation of our worship services. 
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Youth Ministry 
 

Sunday, Sep 4: Youth Group 5:00–6:30 P.M.  
Wednesday, Sep 7: Bible Study 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
Friday, Sep 9:  Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M. 
Saturday, Sep 10: Rock the Universe 
Sunday, Sep 11: Youth Group 5:00–6:30 P.M.  
Wednesday, Sep 14: Bible Study 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
Friday, Sep 16: Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M. 
Sunday, Sep 18: Youth Group 5:00–6:30 P.M.  
Wednesday, Sep 21: Bible Study 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
Friday, Sep 23: Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M. 
Sunday, Sep 25: Youth Group 5:00–6:30 P.M.  
Wednesday, Sep 28: Bible Study 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
Friday, Sep 30: Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M. 

 
Jon Drawdy, Director of Youth & Family Ministries 

youthdirector@northwoodpc.org 
(813) 624-2593 

Children’s Ministry 
 

King’s Kids Kick-Off Party 
Don’t miss the party on September 14th at 4:30, remember parents 

must attend with child. King’s Kids will officially start back on 
September 21st from 4:00-5:45.   

 
Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 

Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org 

Sunday Bible Study 
The Sunday Bible Study group will begin a new study 
Sunday, September 11. We will be studying Paul’s 
life and teachings, to see how his call and his decision 
to accept the call can help us as we grow in Christ. 
The study book we will use is, “Paul: His Life and Teachings,” by 
Jack Kuhatschek. This is a discussion-based class facilitated by 
Cindy Huffman. We meet in Rooms 12 & 14 on Sunday evenings, 
6:30 – 7:30. All are welcome to join: males and females, singles and 
couples. Please contact Cindy at (727) 409-8727 if you have any 
questions or would like to order a book at $9 each.   

Dinner for 6-7-8 
Would you like to know the people who sit near you?  Then invite 
them to get involved with DINNER FOR 6-7-8. We meet for dinner 
monthly (groups of 6 will meet for 3 dinners and groups of 8 for 4 
dinners). The host provides the main entrée and guests bring other 
dishes requested by the host. The next month another pair hosts 
the group. It's FUN and interesting. Sign up today across from the 
kitchen or call Martha Tobiassen, (727) 669-5517. 

Women’s Ministries 
 

Bible Study: 
Who Is Jesus?, the Presbyterian Women’s Bible study for 
2016/2017. 
 Tuesday, September 6, 9am, rooms 5-7 
 Monday, September 12, 1pm, member home 
 Tuesday, September 13, 9:30am, rooms 5-7 
 Monday, September 19, 7pm, rooms 5-7 
 

Questions? Contact Patty Martin  
(813-855-0851 or bill.martin2@verizon.net) 

Faithfully Serving at Northwood Today 
 
 

ACOLYTES: 
 (8:15) Nadia Rodewald 
 
GREETERS:  
 (8:15) Linda Ciokan & Ellen Stoup 
 (11:00) Laureen & Bob Meier 
 
USHERS: 
 (8:15)  Chip & Marian Hill 
   Roland & Sheena Watkins 
 (9:30)  Candy & Rich Spoenlein 
 (11:00)  Cindy Whiteside & Sue Miskiewicz 
   Carol Rathmell & Ed Puschmann  
 
VAN DRIVER: Ed Puschmann 

Please send articles for all publications to Tracy Donovan at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 


